
From:  "Obegi, Doug" <dobegi@nrdc.org> 
To: "'Bay-Delta@waterboards.ca.gov'" <Bay-Delta@waterboards.ca.gov> 
CC: Gary Bobker <bobker@sbcglobal.net> 
Date:  7/6/2012 12:05 PM 
Subject:  Bay-Delta Workshop Panels 
 
Dear Dr. Bernstein and staff, 
 
The Bay Institute has previously informed the Board that Jon Rosenfield, Ph.D. will be 
appearing on behalf of The Bay Institute in the first and second workshops.  This email is to 
confirm that Dr. Rosenfield will also be appearing on behalf of the Natural Resources Defense 
Council in those workshops.  Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional 
information from us. 
 
Sincerely, 
Doug 
--------------------------------- 
Doug Obegi 
Staff Attorney 
Water Program 
Natural Resources Defense Council 
111 Sutter Street, 20th Floor 
San Francisco, CA 94104 
415.875.6100 (phone) 
415.875.6161 (facsimile) 
 


